
ADVISORY

 Renovation Works at the 
Black  River Post Office, St. Elizabeth

Jamaica Post wishes to inform our valued stakeholders of the renovation works
that will be carried out on sections of the Black River Post Office, located at 36
High Street, Black River, St. Elizabeth, effective Tuesday, October 29, 2024. 

To facilitate these necessary improvements, the operations of the Black River
Post Office will be temporarily relocated to another section of the building. We
kindly ask customers to utilise the alternative entrance on the left side of the
building to access the Post Office. All postal services will remain available at this
location.

While we are committed to minimising disruption of operations and
inconvenience to stakeholders, we kindly ask for your patience and
understanding during this transition.

The objectives of these renovation works align with Jamaica Post’s
commitment to:

October 29, 2024

Transform the Postal Service: Our aim is to enhance efficiency and
modernize our operations.
Improve Infrastructure: Upgrading the facilities at the Black River Post
Office will ensure a better experience for all stakeholders.
Rebrand: This project will enhance the aesthetics of the location,
contributing to a visually appealing environment and improved brand
perception. 

Jamaica Post sincerely thanks all stakeholders in advance for their support, and
we regret any inconvenience that may be experienced as we work diligently to
serve you better.
 


